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I do not support gun control measures,  this is a violation of our god given rights. 

Please as a fellow Oregonian, Do not follow throu and make law abiding citizens 

criminals over night. We will not comply and it is our duty to not comply with tyranny 

which hb3075/m114 is complete tryanny. This bill enables criminals to have easier 

prey. Magazine bans don't stop criminals, permits Don't stop criminals from acquiring 

weapons, and the over 20000 gun laws on a state federal level don't stop criminals. 

You will be wasting tax payer money; you don't even have a system in place which 

means law abiding Oregonians will be unable to aquire arms to defend themselves. A 

right delayed is a right denied. 


